
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:       Mike Turgeon 
     CUPE Local 139 
 
FROM:      Rob Taylor 
        Labour Relations Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:       CUPE GRIEVANCE G-2023-21 POLICY (PSW Wage) 
                                                                                                                        
DATE:    March 8, 2023 
 
 
In follow up to the step two meeting held on February 27, 2023, the Hospital can confirm that the 
PSW wage enhancement has been incorporated into our payroll system and will be paid with the 
regular payroll on an ongoing basis effective April 3rd.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
Rob Taylor 
Labour Relations Specialist 
 
cc:   K. McElroy 

CUPE Grievance Committee 
  
  


